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Major incident Types by Month for Date Range
Start Date: 12/01/2018 | End Date: 12/31/2018
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INCIDENT TYPE DEC TOTAL
Fire 2 2
Good Intent Call 9 9
Hazardous Condition {No Fire) 1 1
Rescue & Emergency Medical Service Incident 8 8
Service Call 3 3

Total 23 23

WEET BEBODT

*TRAINING: In house 6 hours of trainings.
Mutual Fire Dept’s, { Newberry, Daggett, Yermo, MCLB, Ft lewin) train together every 1% Tuesday of
Each month for 3 hours, with each dept having to do a training that’s already preschedule.

*BP392 (F550): We have been outfitting BR392 with Medical supplies, Wildland taols & equipment.
(still in need of purchasing extrication-cutting tools) We had ordered our fire dept logo’s. When we
receive them we will install them ourselves. Daggett had given us 4 SCBA packs, 4 mask,& 8 tanks.
Because of Daggett giving them to us, we saved $3000.00 per unit (approx..512,000.00 new)

*WT392: back tires were bald, had all 6 tires replaced. 12/2018

*Grants: Still in progress. All projects will be completed by 3/31/19.

*Event: 12/15/18 Sat. We had assisted “StarOfHope” with Sheriffs dept, & other £EMS agencies, to
deliver presents to the children of Newberry, Yermo, Daggett, & Helendale. Also spent some time at
Our focal veterans home.

12/16/2018 Sunday BP392 picked up Santa & Nirs Claus & brought them to CSD for Newberry Legions
Gift giving to the children in our community.
=¥ NEWBERRY SPRINGS FIRE DEPARTMENT WOULD LIKE TO “THANK YOU” ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT**




CSD Luncheon Notes:

Met Crystal, the new Daggett CSD General Manager. Daggett Chamber is organizing Daggett Pioneer
Days for April 6.

Yermo CSD — Yermo Days is May 18" organizing Disaster Cert. Training; Fire Department received
$99,000 from Cal Fire for services donated during the many fires last year. Yermo Fire volunteers filled
in for Cal Fire Fighters at stations so the Cal Fire Fighters could fight forest fires.

Helendale CSD — Received a $100,000 grant for their park; have 2 buildings going up; 2 volleyball courts;
outdoor exercise equipment. Basketball starting; New baseball field ready. They are now applying for
an eight million dollar grant.

Board of Supervisors — New Supervisor for 3™ District is Dawn Rowe; she worked for Paul Cook; is a
Yucca Valley Resident. New BOS Chairman is Curt Hagman; Vice Chair is Josie Gonzales

County Road — will be chip sealing Rte 66 from Ludlow to Amboy; Acquired Granit Pit in Ludlow; Paving
Lavic to Crucero

Newberry CSD — Quiet over the holidays. Director Deel attended “Sexual Harrassment Prevention
training presented by the Barstow Chamber on Dec. 19" New board member Jack Unger seated at the
December Meeting. Chamber’s Christmas House Decorating Contest went well. The Chamber is
applying for a County Economic Development Grant.

Paula Deel




